
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, MAY 2, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

HOW LONG HAVE YOU LISTENED TO WRVM? THAT’S A QUESTION WE THROW OUT 

DURING OUR LETTER MONTHS.   

[CONNIE – IRON MOUNTAIN] Hello Mike and team. Just a note to thank you for your dedication to this 

station and providing all the great programming. I started listening back when I was a teenager and WRVM 

first came on the air.  I'm 66 now! My husband and I started listening together in 1984. Allister Begg is one 

of our favorites along with Janet Parshall. We enjoy the music, except for one song, "Drinking from my 

saucer"! :( Your Christmas music is a highlight of our celebration! We like the news on the hour and 

manager's minutes. Thanks for your desire to add and change programs as necessary, always seeking to 

share the Gospel and maintain solid Biblical teaching. Thanks for providing a much needed light in this 

dark world. May God continue to guide and bless you. 

WITH WRVM BEING ON THE AIR NOW FOR ALMOST 54 YEARS, SHE WAS JUST BARELY A 

TEENAGER. I WAS JUST A COUPLE YEARS OLDER WHEN I LEARNED THERE WAS SUCH A 

THING AS CHRISTIAN RADIO. IT WAS MY INTRODUCTION TO CHRISTIAN MUSIC AND THE 

EXCELLENT BIBLE TEACHERS WHO WERE ON THE AIR BACK THEN. AND IT MAKE A HUGE 

DIFFERENCE IN MY LIFE. THIS YEAR I WILL CELEBRATE 50 YEARS OF BEING INVOLVED 

WITH CHRISTIAN RADIO. NOW I’M FEELING OLD! 

THANK YOU FOR LISTENING. AND THANK YOU FOR YOUR PARTNERSHIP IN PRAYING AND 

GIVING THAT MAKES THIS MINISTRY POSSIBLE. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


